
 

Inclusion  

We are now very close to have 

reached 100 included patients the 

first year!  

We hope the increasing inclusion rate 

will continue in 2019. Our goal is that 

all sites include at least one patient 

every week. For low volume centers, 

hopefully every second week should 

be possible. This is important to be 

able to recruit the planned 800 

patients within 3 years. 

Come to Lofoten! 

From the 6th to 9th of March 2019 the 

2nd North Sea HPB Symposium will 

be held in beautiful Svolvær, Lofoten.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The ambition is to promote research 

networks and collaboration in the 

field of liver-, bile duct- and 

pancreatic surgery. If you want more 

information, contact: anjkok@ous-

hf.no. 

Web/Facebook/Twitter 

The trial webpage asac.no is updated 

continuously. Please follow the study 

on Facebook and Twitter. Search for 

ASAC/ ASAC trial and add us.  

 

We would like to wish you all a 

Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! 
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